
2022 STUDENT MEMBERSHIP SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION
Die Kunstler von Fredericksburg (DK) is a non-profit group of Texas hill country artists dedicated to the joy

and education of the visual arts.  DK is supporting local student artists interested in participating in DK’s
monthly education meetings and its’ annual art shows through sponsorship of student memberships.

If you are a student who is actively creating art or interested in learning more about the visual arts through a
free membership to Die Kunstler von Fredericksburg, please provide the information below.

Please print clearly.  Thank you!

​NAME__________________________________________      

PLEASE CHECK:   (   )  HIGH SCHOOL    (   ) COLLEGE/UNIVERSITY STUDENT

​GRADE/COLLEGE LEVEL____________________________ ​AGE ___________________

 
​HOME ADDRESS______________________________________________________________

 
​CITY___________________________________ STATE_____________ ZIP______________

 
​PHONE______________ CELLPHONE______________EMAIL_______________________

 
​Special Areas of Interest __________________________________________________________

​________________________________________________________________________________

​Student Scholarship Applications may be mailed to:
Die Kunstler von Fredericksburg

​C/O Chris Reese – 315 S. Lee Street, Fredericksburg, TX 78624

 
​STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP RESPONSIBILITIES

The focus of DK is on education within the visual arts which is why you will find many of our monthly
meetings include art demonstrations and guest speakers – from accomplished painters to gallery owners and

marketing experts, the topics of our monthly meetings are designed to inspire and support our member artists.
As part of your student scholarship to DK, you will be encouraged to participate in these monthly meetings

(held in the evening – the first Thursday of each month) and will also be required to support DK’s annual Fall
Art Show and Sale.   If you are currently an active artist, you will have the opportunity to display your artwork

at one of our monthly meetings.
We are very excited to support students in our community who love the visual arts as much as we do.  

Welcome to Die Kunstler von Fredericksburg!  


